
Penn Waste Inc.
PO Box 3066
York, PA 17402

Important Solid Waste Collection Information for 2023
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If you have any questions, please contact our office at 717-767-4456
For additional details visit our website www.pennwaste.com

Thank you for this opportunity to serve you!

Dear Resident, 

Please be advised that Penn Waste, Inc has been in a contract with Rye Township for 1/1/21-12/31/23. We 
look forward to continuing to service the residents of Rye Township. Our goal is to provide you with superior 
customer service. Please review the contents of this flyer for useful information on your collection service.

Your weekly collection day is Tuesday. Please have your items placed at the curb prior to 6:00 AM as we will 
start promptly. 

Penn Waste installed mobile carts for collection in 2022. Regular service customers received (1) 96 gallon 
mobile cart and qualifying seniors received (1) 35 gallon mobile cart. 

Please limit your waste to the mobile cart provided. Trash placed in mobile carts for collection must also be 
bagged so as not to expose our workers to raw garbage.
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As part of our contract with Rye Township, Penn Waste has distributed mobile carts to residents for 
trash service. Contact the Township office for all trash billing changes at 717-957-2348.

Mobile Cart Placement
Please be advised that all mobile carts should be placed behind 
the curb. There should be nothing placed in the roadway that 
would impede or delay the removal of snow or ice from the road. 
The garbage truck arm has the capability to reach past the curb in 
order to pick up your cans. Here are some tips to ensure a smooth 
collection process:

u	Set mobile cart out by 5:00 AM the day of collection or  
the night before.

u	Place mobile cart with the lid handle and wheels pointing  
toward your residence.

u	Do not place cart in the roadway.
u	Do not block walkways with carts.
u	Place cart at least THREE FEET APART from other obstructions such as mailboxes, fire hydrants, low 

hanging trees or shrubs, parked cars, or utility poles - so trucks can easily access the cart.

Important Tips for Winter Snow
The Road Crew works hard to ensure the roads stay safe 
during winter weather. We ask that motorists give our plow 
drivers a break by following a few tips:

u	Remove all vehicles from roadways and place in driveways, 
where possible, when snow is in the forecast.  Remove all 
cars parked in cul de sacs.  Pull into your driveway and do 
not park in the cul de sacs. Cul de sacs allow for the larger 
emergency vehicles such as snow plows to safely  
turn around.

u	Allow six car lengths behind an operating snow plow.  Give 
them space to do their job and treat the roadways.

u	Stay alert as slow-moving snow plows can be obscured by 
blowing snow.  

u	Safely move as far away from the centerline when 
approaching a snow plow head on. Maintaining safe and passable roads is the Township’s top priority 
when dealing with winter weather. To help meet that need, the Township urges residents to not shovel 
snow onto roads that have already been plowed. Snow should not be shoveled onto any roadway as this 
can increase the potential for crashes, and property owners can be held liable for any crashes. 

Stay safe this winter!
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2023 Rye Township Trash Collection Calendar

•	Trash must be curb side by 6:00 AM on your collection day.
•	Bags must not exceed the mobile carts provided to you by Penn Waste.
•	Large items such as furniture, freezers, mattresses, broken garden tools, etc. will be collected curb side for a fee, 

but must be scheduled in advance with Penn Waste.
•	Cardboard may be dropped off at Rye Township on New Valley Road from 6 AM to 2 PM and placed in dumpster  

by resident.
•	No electronics: TV, monitors, computers, printers etc. will be collected curb side.
•	To stay up to date on collection updates, sign up for our E-News Updates at www.pennwaste.com

BASIC RESIDENTIAL GUIDELINES

Observed holidays are noted in RED. Collection days that fall on or after the 
holiday will be delayed one day. EXCEPTION: If holiday falls on a Saturday or 
Sunday, there is no change in service prior to or after the holiday.
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For additional details visit our website www.pennwaste.com

Thank you for this opportunity to serve you!

Rye Township Recycles Cardboard
Residents may bring flattened corrugated cardboard and shipping boxes to the Rye Township 
Office’s Drop Off Location. The Drop Off, located in the rear lot behind the municipal building, is 
available to residents from 6 AM to 2 PM Monday through Friday. The Drop Off location will be 
closed on weekends and holidays. Please only bring flattened corrugated cardboard and shipping 
boxes to the Drop Off. No other materials will be accepted.

Scrap metal, tin and aluminum may be recycled at the following facilities:

= Regular Tuesday Collection

= Delayed Collection Due to Holiday

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 2023!
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Bulk Item Collection 
Residents may now dispose of bulk items curb side by contacting Penn Waste. Residents will 
be charged a fee, billed directly by Penn Waste, for this service. Once scheduled through our 
customer service department at 717-767-4456, residents may place the large item at the curb on 
the date scheduled. Please make sure the item is not too heavy to be lifted by two people.

Unacceptable items include: Automobile parts; Car & truck batteries; Chemicals, stains & liquids; 
Commercial/Industrial Waste; Construction material such as drywall, masonry, lumber, roofing 
shingles & tiles; Hazardous waste; Tires on rims; and Electronic waste such as TVs and Computer 
Monitors.

For any other questions, please contact Penn Waste at 717-767-4456.

Be Green Recycling, Inc.* 
SR 11 & 15 
419 S. State Road 
Marysville, PA 17053 
717-957-2229

Tri State Scrap* 
2209 N. 7th Street 
Harrisburg, PA 
717-233-5606

Raven Recycling* 
169 Sleepy Hollow Rd. 
New Bloomfield, PA 17068 
717-582-4040

Christmas Tree Recycling

Trees may be dropped off in the rear lot of the Township and left near the chipper from 6 AM to 
2 PM, M-F, through January 14, weather permitting. No clippings. Please be sure to remove all 
decorations, lights, strings, nails, and tree stands.

*Call for hours and more details


